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Brussels, 5 July 2023 

 

Draft minutes 
of the EUGC committee meeting on 4 July 2023, 12h30,  

Il Ramo Verdee, Rue de Toulouse 46, 1040 Bruxelles 
 

***** 

 

 

In attendance:  Christian EHLERS, Chantal JACQUES, Emilio RODRIGUEZ, Filip 
VERCRUYSSE 

Excused Peter BAADER, Victoria PAGADIGORRIA 

 
 

1. Golfing programme 2023 (state-of-play) 
 The committee decided that the secretariat of the host clubs should be 

contacted when the club imposes a handicap limit of 28 or higher (up to 36). 
Presumably, the host club wants to avoid total beginners, but not all high 
handicappers are beginners, and they would have an i-Golf history to prove it. 

 The committee decided to create a single category in Limburg, if the number 
of registered players does not exceed 10 participants. 

 The committee was informed that Geert van DRIESSCHE would be unable to 
play the Men’s Cup. The captain will contact the runner-up. 

 The committee decided that it would try to organize the European Region’s 
Cup in September in Pierpont, because the golf trip was moved to October. 

 At this stage, 7 players have registered for the trip to South-East England. 
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2. Membership situation 

 Currently 129 players have paid their membership fee. 

 The committee decided that, ideally, the i-Doc mail system should be used for 
communications with members (also see “miscellaneous”). 

 

3. AFGOLF 

 The EUGC has organised all qualifying events for the AFGOLF and FRBG 
competitions and notified the organisers. 

 

4. FRBG Gold Cards  

 The committee decided to send a letter to the FRBG President asking that the 
Federation puts an end to discriminatory measures (gold cards). 

 

5. Miscellaneous 

 The committee decided that the President would enquire, if the EUGC could 
take out an i-Golf subscription which allowed the committee to annex a 
document to the i-Doc mail and at what price. 

 
 
Christian EHLERS 
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